Public Property Committee Meeting
February 15, 2016

Meeting called to order at 5:00pm at the apartments.
Present at the time were Susan Washa, Dennis Richgels, and John Kreul Jr.

Dennis made motion that we were in compliance with open meeting laws. Susan seconded.
Motion passed.

We went through the apartments, finding that some of the smoke alarms were in need of new
batteries, we replaced them. Some apartments need new smoke alarms, the village
maintenance is going to replace them.

The committee then went to the village hall and met with Tom Hebgen. We discussed the
possible construction of a new storage building to be used for maintenance, park, and
water/sewer. Tom talked about different ways the building could be constructed. He is going
to get material costs and get back to us.

Dennis motioned to adjourn at 6:10pm. Susan seconded. Motion carried.

Submitted,
John Kreul Jr.



